
 
 

 
From: DELAWDER@aol.com [mailto:DELAWDER@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2011 5:47 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: roy@mayhugh.com 
Subject: Fwd: Concerning KFLA-LD STA Request BSTA-20110826AAB 
 
  
Hi Mohammad: 
  
Sorry I did not get back to you sooner--I got distracted and am just now catching 
up. 
  
I am forwarding to you an e-mail that was sent yesterday.  In that e-mail, Mr. 
Mayhugh is requesting both an extension of the channel 52 STA (BSTA-
20110826AAB) and the cancellation of the channel 8 STA (BSTA-
20100808AAA).  
  
Mr. Mayhugh informs me that he has no intension to operate on channel 8 at this 
time.  At some point in the future, Mr. Mayhugh will likely request authority from 
the FCC to vacate channel 52 (as required by year's end) and operate on 
channel 8. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
   
Darryl DeLawder, Consulting Engineer to Roy Mayhugh 
DeLawder Communications, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1095 
Ashburn, VA 20146-1095 
703-299-9222 
703-299-6559 direct 
703-299-6626 fax 
571-228-1258 cell 


